
Many Oregonians are already struggling financially in the wake of draconian shutdown measures. Now, you wish to add to the 
former, much higher energy prices in pursuit of your utopian, socialist green new deal. Your goal of zero emissions while well 
intentioned is simply unattainable without wreaking large-scale economic damage to our state and its citizens. Who's going to be 
harmed the most by legislation arising from tbis study? All but the corporations and the ultra wealthy. I oppose this bill for the shear 
fact that it's yet another veiled attempt to destroy the middle class.


